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Dear Lakeside Families, 

As we enter the last days of the 2019-2020 school year, I wanted to send a few updates.  First and 
foremost, thank you for all that you’ve done to support your child during Distance Learning.  As a parent 
and an educator, I have to admit this has been one of the most challenging experiences I’ve worked 
through.  I imagine we could all write a book about the ups and downs over the past few months!   
 
Progress Reports – Traditional GSL Elementary Progress Reports use a 4, 3, 2, or 1 to explain progress in 
specific standards.  In response to Distance Learning, we will be using a P (Pass) and an IP (In Progress) 
rather than 4, 3, 2, or 1 for Trimester III grades.  A P (Pass) means that the student met the basic 
expectations for the standard.  An IP (In Progress) might mean there was not enough data collected to give 
a grade, the topic might not have been covered during Trimester III, or the student did not complete all of 
the work for many different reasons. 
 
Drive Thru Drop Off and Pick Up - May 27 and 28, 7:30 AM – 5:00 PM 
 

Please see the additional information and map on specific details for drop off and pick up.  
 

What needs to be returned? 
- iPads and chargers checked out from school 
- Intervention, Special Education, and EL supplies 
- 4th Grade recorders and recorder books that were borrowed 
- Anything that was borrowed from school to support Distant Learning 

o Classroom library books, library books 
What would need to be picked up by students? 
- 6th grade graduation certificates! 
- Yearbooks! 
- Progress Reports! 

 
6th Grade Graduation Drive Thru will happen on May 28, 8:00 – 12:00 PM.   
 

Please see the additional information and map on specific details for graduation! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Joy Freitag 


